
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: LST/GHR  
  
 
7 November 2023  
  
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
KS3 theatre trip to see Beauty and the Beast at CAST– 8th December 2023 
  
We at STWA are proud to announce a trip to CAST theatre in Doncaster to watch a professional 
pantomime production of Beauty and the Beast, the famous and enchanting fairy tale, 
perfect for Christmastime. This trip will immerse all the students in the story through the medium 
of theatre, enhancing their enjoyment of this story in a fun and inspirational way, which in turn 
will go some way towards their understanding of the study of pantomime in Performing Arts. 
 
This theatre trip will run on Friday 8th December at CAST theatre in Doncaster city centre. 
Students will need to make their own way to the theatre to arrive by 6.30pm and will then need 
to arrange transport home after the performance. The performance begins at 7.00pm and will 
last approximately 2.5 hours.  
 
This trip is free for students as it is being fully paid for by the school. 
 
Parents have been sent a Microsoft form to indicate that their child will be attending this trip, 
Please could this form - https://forms.office.com/e/XC1hQujMag - be completed by Monday 
20th November to enable us to organise the tickets for the performance.  
 
We are looking forward to sharing this experience with all our KS3 students. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
  
  
Mrs. L. Stuart 
Assistant Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/XC1hQujMag

